
If You Live on Campus - 
University Housing receives 
a “Group Quarters” form.  
Group quarters are places 
where people live or stay in a 
group living arrangement. 
University Housing will fill out 
the form for everyone living 
in the Dormitories.

If you live off campus – watch 
your mail in March for a 
letter from the Census 
Bureau. One person in each 
house or apartment should 
fill out the form and include 
everyone in the household 
(except pets). You will be 
able to answer the Census 
online, over the phone or 
request a paper form. 


